
Greetings, from Pasadena, California! Your students were remarkable.   We put in a lot of time and energy 
exploring how Mount Wilson Observatory’s 60-inch and 100-inch telescopes; three solar telescopes and 
dedicated astronomers revolutionized our understanding of the Universe in the 20th century.  
At the Huntington we saw one of the first Gutenberg Bibles; explored the Botanical Gardens, library and art 
galleries.  Most importantly they bounced with needed changes of plans, were kind with each other, 
laughed, had powerful 
conversations and explored the 
information with great energy, 
clearly enjoying the time with 
each other 
Tuesday Classes
Because of the amount of 
physical exertion that this trip 
demanded, we have decided to 
make Tuesday November 17th. 
an optional day. Regular classes 
will resume on Wednesday, 
November 18th. If you want your 
student to attend school on 
Tuesday, please contact us today, 
Monday, and we will make 
arrangements to support your 
child at school. 
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